
 

 

Neighbourhood Area Designation Notice 

COLDEAN NEIGHBOURHOOD AREA 

 

Notice is hereby given that Brighton & Hove City Council, through a decision 
made by the Tourism, Equalities, Communities & Culture (TECC) Committee on 
25 November 2021 has designated the Coldean Neighbourhood Area as 
applied for by the Coldean Neighbourhood Forum.  

 

The boundary of the neighbourhood area is shown on the map below. 
 

 

Signed: 

 

 

Liz Hobden 
Head of Planning 
For Executive Director – Economy, Environment & Culture 

Dated: 25 November 2021 

 


